


I believe someone of you were aware that the last Appeal Board to under go a
governance review was going to be the Development Appeals Board. That review has
been completed.
 
The above-noted matter is being tabled at the upcoming Governance & Priorities
meeting to be held on April 10, 2024. You can read the report and Appendices at Item
8.1.1 of the GPC agenda.
 
If you have feedback you would like to provide, Deputy City Clerk Bryant is asking
that it be provided by no later than May 17, 2024. The report is set to be considered
at the June 12 meeting of the Governance & Priorities meeting.
 
You can either send me your feedback and I’ll forward it to Shellie or you can email
her directly at: shellie.bryant@saskatoon.ca.
 
You can also submit comments or request to speak at the June 12, 2024 GPC
meeting if you choose.
 
Thank you for attention to this matter.
 
Debby
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